
SPRING RIDGE ELEMENTARY

PTO NEWS
A U G U S T  2 0 2 3

I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S

W E L C O M E  B A C K !
8/01 : New Student                

Registration

8/10:  Open House

8/13:  Popsicles on the 
Playground

8/15:  First Day of School

8/28:  First PTO Meeting

contact@SpringRidgePto.com

 Parent Meet & Greet

Open House For 
Last Names: A-M 5:30-6:00

Open House For 
Last Names: N-Z6:00-6:30

We are so excited for the first day of school
and bringing back our Eagles. Spring Ridge

PTO is here to support our students and staff
throughout the year. To that end, we need

your help!
Parent involvement is vital to our success and
in return, to our school's success. Please reach

out for volunteer opportunities this year.

M A G G I E  B R O C K M A N N     H A N N A H  W I E G E R
P R E S I D E N T                      P R E S I D E N T - E L E C T



SPRING RIDGE ELEMENTARY

PTO NEWS
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No birthday invites
at school. Please add
your family's details

to the school
directory so your

child can be invited
to parties!

SCHOOL
DIRECTORY

2023-2024 EXECUTIVE BOARD

Maggie Brockmann hannah weiger supriya deshmukh jaimye platt

president vice president treasurer secretary

www.SpringRidgePto.com



PTO
JOIN US FOR THE FIRST 2023 - 2024

MEETING

ATTN: INCOMING KINDERGARTNERS
MEET NEW FRIENDS BEFORE THE FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL!

SPRING RIDGE KINDERGARTEN PLAYGROUND

SUNDAY, AUGUST 13TH @ 3:00 PM

MONDAY, AUG. 28TH- 6:30 PM

WE NEED
VOLUNTEERS!

EVERYONE IS WELCOME!
PARENTS, TEACHERS,

FRIENDS, GRANDPARENTS,
SPONSORS!

COME LEARN ABOUT THE BENEFITS OF PTO AND HOW YOU CAN
MAKE A POSITIVE DIFFERENCE!

QUESTIONS OR FOR MORE INFO: CONTACT@SPRINGRIDGEPTO.COM



SAVE THE DATE
FUN RUN

SEPTEMBER 22ND

 F A M I L Y  F U N  F E S T
2 0 2 3 - 2 0 2 4

0 9 . 0 8 . 2 0 2 3 5 : 0 0  -  7 : 0 0 p m

M E E T  A N D  M I N G L E  W I T H  A L L  S P R I N G  R I D G E
F A M I L I E S !  



Spring Ridge Elementary PTO Sponsorship 

 
We hope you will consider being a Spring Ridge Elementary Sponsor. I am happy to discuss more with you should you have any questions or 
ideas regarding this opportunity. As always, thank you for your continued generosity and support! 

Best Regards, 
Mandira Khanna 
Chair, Sponsorship Committee 
Spring Ridge Elementary PTO 

Every year, Spring Ridge Elementary’s Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) coordinates many activities to foster student development & 
support our future leaders by championing our Core Mission: To maximize learning for all students - socially, emotionally, and 
academically. We are thankful for the partnerships with local businesses that help us continue to drive initiatives for our school and are 
excited to invite you to become a sponsor for the 2023-2024 school year. 

Our robust Sponsorship Program offers excellent marketing incentives and other benefits for your company. The Spring Ridge community 
gives your business the unique opportunity to reach the homes of over 500 students, teachers, and staff. Our Fun Run T-Shirt has sponsor 
logos prominently displayed. We have many exciting activities scheduled this year where we proudly display our sponsor banner including the 
Fun Run, Fall Family Fest, Book Fair, Bingo for Books, and our well-attended Spring Carnival. Your business will also be recognized in PTO 
emails to families, your logo and website link will be posted on our website, and you may display business cards and marketing materials at 
the sponsor table during Fall Family Fest & Carnival. 

Every sponsor’s financial contribution helps the PTO fund new classroom technology, educational field trips, teacher requests for 
supplemental curriculum assets, and much more to enrich the educational experiences of our students. Specifically, extra funding goals for 
this year include soft seating for the school Library to encourage students to get comfy and enjoy reading a book. 


